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Comments: Comments on the Wild and Scenic River Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest,

 

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and

Scenic designation remain protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate

designation. 

 

I work in the National forests in Idaho, recreate on these rivers, and see the daily economic, social, and historical

value in keeping them protected. These rivers, if continued to be protected, will remain an important drawing

point for the recreation industry, tourism, and ecological study. If these 89 rivers ultimately cease to be protected,

which is very possible if they are not found suitable, the fleeting benefits from potential development, mining, etc

will pale in comparison to the continued benefits of conservation for generations to come. 

 

Therefore, if you finalize the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments! 

 

Acadia Davis 

 

Sincerely,

Acadia Davis

Salmon, ID 83467

awddavis@gmail.com

 


